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Permanent Mission of the I. R. of Afghanistan to UNOG
29th Session of the UPR working group
Review of Bahamas 
17 January 2018
Mr. President,
Afghanistan would like to extend a warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of Bahamas to the 29th session of the UPR working group and congratulates for the comprehensive and well-elaborated presentation of the national report. 

Afghanistan commends the achievements and progresses made by the Government of Bahamas since the last UPR session. We acknowledge that the Bill on Freedom of Information was launched in 2016 and that Bahamas is committed to ensure as it is adequately reflected in the national legal frameworks. Afghanistan would like to present the following recommendations: 
1- In connection with the recommendation made in the Bahamas’ Second UPR Cycle in 2013, to ratify the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment.
2- Accelerate the efforts in ensuring that maternal health is improved in Bahamas including access to quality of care, prenatal care and reproductive health. Afghanistan believes that maternal health is a fundamental human right and a cornerstone for child health and family wellbeing. 
Afghanistan once again would like to thank the distinguished delegation of Bahamas and wishes them every success.     
Thank you -  Mr. President.
